
 

The Democratic Club of the Santa Clarita Valley  
31945 Emerald Lane, Castaic, California 91384-3102 

Website: www.scvdems.org; scvdems@gmail.com 

   

Sunday, May 29, 2011  
  
United States Senator, the Honorable Barbara Boxer 
Los Angeles District Office 
312 North Spring Street, Suite 1748 
Los Angeles, California 90012 
  
RE: SOLEDAD CANYON/(CEMEX) BILL S.759, Thanks & Support 
  
  
Dear Senator Boxer, 
  
The Democratic Club of the Santa Clarita Valley offers, by unanimous vote, its 
enthusiastic support for the passage of Senate Bill 759 (The Soledad Canyon High 
Desert, California Public Lands Conservation and Management Act of 2011). 
  
We thank you for your leadership in advancing this most critical policy issue. 
  
We also thank the huge number of individuals and organizations that have united to advocate 
this legislation, particularly the CEMEX Corporation, which never originated this mine, but only 
"inherited" it as part of its purchase of the Southdown Company. 
  
The Democratic Club of the Santa Clarita Valley stands ready to assist you in any way to achieve 
passage of S.759. 
  
With Our Warmest Regards and Deepest Respect, 
  

 Allan Cameron 
Allan Cameron, President, 
  
Democratic Club of the Santa Clarita Valley 
  
cc:  Adolfo Bailon, Senator Boxer's Los Angeles Office 
      The City of Santa Clarita 
      Honorable Congressman Howard "Buck" McKeon 
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